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From: Erin Roush [erin@freshlife.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 8:32 AM R IOI IV ED
To: EP, RegComments TRRG
Subject: CH 78 Regulations

2@mjUL21 A 4:23
I am righting as a concerned citizen of Lycoming County, on behalf of ray children, neices and
nephews, and future generations to please include the language proposed by the Harvey
Consulting report in the new Chapter 78 regulations.

Sincerely,

Erin N. Roush
230 Adams St.
Williamsport, PA 17701


